
 
 
 

   
 

Certificate No. PHP 
QMS 24 93 0203-099 

 
 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Date of Release: 31 October 2024 
Reference Number: 38PR-2024-105 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 23-24, 2024 – Cotabato City – For the second time, the Philippine Statistics Authority 

- Maguindanao (PSA-Maguindanao), in collaboration with the Office of the Presidential 

Adviser on Peace, Reconciliation, and Unity (OPAPRU) and PhilHealth, has conducted a 

successful outreach initiative to provide essential civil registration and health services to 

combatants in Maguindanao del Norte and Maguindanao del Sur. This two-day program 

allowed individuals to obtain birth certificates in SECPA (Security Paper) format and register 

for PhilHealth and the Philippine National ID. During the opening ceremony, Chief Statistical 

Specialist (CSS) Naldo G. Pendaliday, MPA, highlighted PSA-Maguindanao's commitment to 

delivering accessible, crucial services to vulnerable groups. “The Philippine Statistics Authority 

- Maguindanao is here to serve the combatants who lack birth certificates in SECPA and are 

not yet registered in the national ID system,” Pendaliday stated. Over two days, the event 

successfully supported numerous combatants by providing them with the necessary 

documentation to access health benefits, official identification, and welfare services. By the 

program's conclusion, all participating combatants received the assistance they needed, 

underscoring PSA-Maguindanao, OPAPRU, and PhilHealth's dedication to ensuring these 

communities are not left behind. This joint effort underscores PSA-Maguindanao and 

OPAPRU’s ongoing commitment to peace and the normalization process, fostering an 

inclusive society where essential services are accessible.  
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PSA MAGUINDANAO, OPAPRU, AND PHILHEALTH PARTNER 

TO DELIVER VITAL SERVICES TO COMBATANTS IN 

MAGUINDANAO DEL NORTE AND MAGUINDANAO DEL SUR 

PSA-Maguindanao Provincial Director Naldo G. Pendaliday, MPA during his speech 


